
 
 
 
 
 
I wish to thank the Canadian Psychological Association for conferring on me 
the CPA John C. Service Member of the Year Award. It is indeed an honour 
to receive an award dedicated to Dr John Service, who epitomizes dedication 
to furthering the future of the psychology profession. As Dr Jennifer Frain, 
current CPA President has noted in her communications in Psynopsis and 
her presidential address, advocacy within and for the profession of 
psychology is a rewarding part of all of our work. 
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